
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 8/29/2013 3:38:57 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Gen Hagan Sept 6 

I believe 10:30 am would be good for the General. I'll send you the meeting request. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration, 3-2179 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2013 3:37 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Gen Hagan Sept 6 

Great, Aaron. Shall we say 10 or 10:30? 

From: Pete, Aaron fmailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2013 3:35 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Gen Hagan Sept 6 

Hi Laura, I didn't hear about conflict on September 6th but just in case, the General is available 
on Wednesday morning, September 4th. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SB GT&S 0258983 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


SED Administration, 3-2179 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pge.com1 
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2013 2:52 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Meeting with Gen Hagan Sept 6 

Aaron 

I heard that the General may have a conflict on Sept 6, but that he has some time on Sept 4. Is 
there an hour that morning (Wednesday) that could work? Thanks 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacy/customer/ 
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